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Christine Havelka

Subject:  2020-2022 Permissive Tax Exemption Application

Membership Information from the Canadian Legion:  
 

 
I am pleased to advise that membership in the Canadian Legion is open to all permanent residents of Canada. 
This has been confirmed by Angus Stanfield, Vice President of the Canadian Legion, Dominion Command. 
 
From: 
1st Vice President 
Trafalgar/ProPatria Legion 
________________________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
A Voting Membership is open to any Canadian Citizen over 19 and Non Citizens may join as Non Voting 
members. 
 
From: 
Branch Manager 
Trafalgar/ProPatria Legion 
 


